
From: John Yax <john.yax@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 09, 2023 12:38 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: SouthTown 
 
 
Hi,  
 
My name is John Yax and I am writing to you in support of SouthTown. I feel this is an important step 
towards a de-carbonized economy.  
 
Thanks, 
John 
2385 Parkwood Ave, Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
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